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Executive Summary

Equality and Diversity Annual Report 
(1 Sep 2008 to 31 Aug 2009)
Following the implementation, in July 2009, of Aberystwyth University’s new Equality Scheme, this Equality and Diversity Annual Report summarises actions and achievements for the academic session 2008-09. The Report aims to:

· evidence steps taken by the University to actively promote equality of opportunity and eliminate unlawful discrimination;
· demonstrate continued commitment to equality where a culture of respect and understanding is fostered and the diversity of the community is positively valued;

· demonstrate that statutory duties for Race, Disability and Gender equality were met;
· to help plan areas of development and future action.

Key achievements include:

· implementing the National Framework Agreement for the modernisation of pay structures;

· launching a new Student Support Centre to promote the integration of student-focused support within the University;

· delivering  on-line diversity e-learning training to staff;

· completing an institution-wide equality impact assessment screening process and developing a set of recommendations;

· attaining a successful HEFCW evaluation of our Disability Equality Scheme (now superseded), Action Plan and 2008 Annual Report;
· developing Equality and Disability Champions’ roles;

· expanding Human Resources’ mediation service;
· developing and expanding disability and gender forums;
· implementing and updating a range of staff policies;
· developing ways to communicate equality more effectively, e.g. through new ‘Supporting Staff’ web pages and an Equality Scheme video proposal;
· streamlining and synchronising mechanisms for monitoring  all equality strands;
· continuing to ensure that equality and diversity are embedded within the  Human Resources Strategy and the University’s Strategic Plan.
The report includes headline information from data monitoring carried out in 2008-09 and lists future actions for 2009/10.  
The report has been considered in detail by the Equal Opportunities and Diversity Committee before being recommended to Council. Once approved, it will be published on the Human Resources department’s Equal Opportunities and Diversity website. 
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